
Sakshi Workshop – A workshop on POCSO on 04-02-2023 

The NSS unit of IIITDM Kurnool had organized a workshop on 4th Feb 2023, by Sakshi (an 

NGO working on Gender Equality in India since 1992. The Rakshin Project focuses on 

spreading awareness regarding the POCSO Act (Protection of Children from Sexual Offences 

Act 2012) and volunteers of NSS unit of IIITDM Kurnool participated in the webinar under 

Rakshin Project in IIITDM Kurnool enthusiastically. A total number of 300 students attended 

the session. The session received a positive response as it taught many students about 

child/sexual abuse and how to prevent it. 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 


